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February 3, 2021 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejebhoy Tower, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400023 
 

Dear Sir 

Re: Notice for loss/misplacement of share certificates  

------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

We wish to inform you that we have made an advertisement for loss/misplacement of share 
certificates in the edition-dated February 3, 2021 of The Free Press Journal and its Marathi 
translation in Navshakti.  

The paper clipping of the above two advertisements is enclosed herewith with a request to 
display the same on your Notice Board and inform the Members in general not to deal with the 
concerned share certificates. 
 
We shall issue the duplicate share certificate with the probable date as February 19, 2021 
provided no claim(s) in writing supported by the valid documents are received by the Bank / 
Registrars till February 18, 2021. The duplicate share certificates duly sealed and sign shall be 
dispatch by our Registrars Viz. Datamatics Business Solution Limited after the Bank’s 
approve the Register for “Issue of Duplicate Share Certificates “    
 

Kindly acknowledge receipt. 

Thanking you 

Yours faithfully, 
For HDFC Bank Limited 

 

 
Santosh Haldankar 
Sr. Vice President (Legal) & Company Secretary 
 

Encl: a/a. 
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